MISSISSIPPI INTERIOR DESIGN ADVISORY COMMITTEE
Minutes of a Special Meeting (conducted by videoconference)

October 12, 2021, 9:05 AM
Ridgeland, Mississippi

Members Present:
Member Absent:

Also Present:

Paula DeYoung

John Cothron

With a quorum present, Ms. Miller called the meeting to order.

Jessica Cecil, Demmie Dunaway, Timothy Geddie, Beth Miller

| Agenda ltem

Explanation

Actions Taken/Planned

1. Minutes

Motion was made by Ms. Dunaway
and seconded by Mr. Geddie to
approve the minutes from July 2021
as presented. The motion passed
unanimously.

2. Proposed Rule Changes

Mr. Cothron presented proposed
changes to Rules 2.4 (to comply
with the "Universal Recognition of
Occupational Licenses Act") and
6.3, as well as new Rule 6.8 to
address disciplinary actions.

Motion was made by Mr. Geddie and
seconded by Ms. Cecil to approve
the proposed rule changes as
presented. The motion passed
unanimously.

3. CIDQ Annual Meeting

The next CIDQ Annual Meeting will
be conducted as a virtual meeting
on November 11-12, 2021,

Mr. Cothron stated that he will
register attendees for the upcoming
virtual annual meeting.

4. Open Discussion

Members discussed the renewal
and reinstatement process for
certified interior designers, as well
as upcoming continuing education
events and IDAC appointments.

Mr. Cothron reminded members that
the new licensee recognition
ceremony is scheduled for
December 7, 2021, and the next
regular IDAC meeting is scheduled
for January 24, 2022. The members
expressed a preference for virtual
meetings.

At the request of Ms. Miller, Mr.
Cothron stated that he would provide
members with a list of the individuals
who do not renew their certificates in
2022, as well as a list of those who
are currently inactive.

There being no further business, the meeting adjourned with unanimous consent at 9:46 AM.
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Date Approved by MSBOA
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Beth Miller, Chair, IDAC
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Timothy Geddie, Secretary, IDAC ~
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/Prepared by John Cothron, Executive Director, on 10/13/21

NOTE: This meeting was conducted by videoconference at the Board'’s office in compliance with Miss. Code
Ann. § 25-41-5. The equipment used allowed all members of the public body and members of the public who
attended the meeting to hear the deliberations. Nofice of this meeting was posted on October 6, 2021.



